Waterman Primary School



Happiness
Esteem
Achievement
Responsibility and Respect
Truth
Spirituality and Service



Telephone: 01702 546237

Email: waterman.admin@heartsacademy.uk
Website: http://www.hearts-waterman.uk/
Twitter: @WatermanPrimary

The Boulevard, Rochford, Essex. SS4 1QF

Waterman Primary School Newsletter No:

Date: Friday 12th October 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

Wow what a jammed packed first half term we have had. This week we have hosted HEARTS first interschool Sports event of the year, with our year 2 pupils competing against other schools in multiskills activities. Great fun was had and all our pupils behaved amazingly and exemplified our values through welcoming others to our school and enjoying being part of this competitive but fun experience.

Thank you to all of our Acorn parents that were able to join us for the Phonics workshop, it was lovely to welcome you in to work alongside us in the classroom.

We wish you all a very enjoyable half term and look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 29th October.

Mrs E Thorn

Parent Local Advisory Board members required

Stambridge Primary School and Waterman Primary School Local Advisory board who work together are looking for parent members. This is an exciting time for both schools going forward. The board is made up of parents, staff, the Head of School, community members, and at times pupils. The Local Advisory Board (LAB) is the voice of the schools within the Trust and reports to the Board of Trustees. Further information and details on how to apply will be provided after half term. Should you have any questions in the meantime, please email Katy Love, Clerk to the Trust at k.love@heartsacademy.uk

Reminders:

- Parent Consultations Mon 29th & Tues 30th Oct please book an appointment through class teacher or office. <u>There will be no after school clubs on these days.</u>
- Money for Into Cinema trip to be returned no later than Friday 9th November
- Esafety acknowledgement forms please return to the office

School menu:

The new winter menu will start after half term. Due to a technical fault copies will not be available until school returns on 29th Oct but can be viewed on the website – apologies for any inconvenience.

Menu for Monday 29th

Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Winter Coleslaw, Mixed green salad, Rainbow Pasta, Strawberry Angel Delight

Best attendance this week goes to:

Oak

Acorn: 84.5% Chestnut: 92.5% Willow: 90% Oak: 97%

Whole School Attendance: 91.75%

Target: 97%

12 Lates this week: 345 minutes

lost learning time

Awards this week

Star Pupils: Shanlee, Pashee, Lillie, Libbie-Mae

Pupils on Gold:, Shanlee, Isla x2, Dhani, Kendra, Max, Carpenter, Finlee, Violet, Pashee, Syeira, William L, Alfie, Brandon, Tilly, Takara, Matthew L

Special Table: Kendra, Beau, Johnny,

William S

WoW Work: Isla, Syeira, Layla-May, Aiden

Moved up a reading level: Aeryn

Team Points		
	This week	Total
Bobbin Red	58	300
Reservoir Blue	63	277
Magnolia Yellow	49	267
Cherry Orchard Green	56	287



























The following children have supported the whole school attendance by being here 100% with no lates. Well done to all of you!

Acorn	Siddy, Charlotte, Aleesha-Skyy, Isla, Max, Kendra, Shanlee-Marie
Chestnut	Hattie, Mitchell, Finlee, Jacob-Jay, William, Carpenter, Harvey, Ollie, Charlie, Pashee,
	Pollyanna, Emily, Mia, Syeira, Beau, William, Alice, Violet
Willow	Shazia, Lillie, Brandon, Hannah, Alfie, Katherine, Layla-May, Archie, Saoirse, Tommy, Phoebe, David, Lola, Tilly, Charity, Johnny, Billy, Takara, Aeryn
Oak	Albe, Frankie, Connie, Mickenzie, Aiden, Francesca, Teddy, Rowan, Libbie-Mae, Daisy, Tia, Caiden, Matthew, Yasmin, Brooke-Lee, William, Oliver

Please note in order for the newsletter to be ready attendance figures are taken from Friday-Thursday

Nursery

We are planning to reopen our nursery in January.

Children will be eligible to join at the start of the term after their 3rd birthday. If you would like further details or to register interest please contact the office.

SUPERHERO CHALLENGE

Pollyanna & Leon H beat Mr Incredible

Kaiden & Finlee beat Elastigirl





Thank you to Mrs Wiltshire who applied for a grant which meant we have been supplied with some great outdoor learning resources and ideas.

New Menu

There will be an opportunity to sample some of the food on the new menu at the parent consultation afternoon on Tues 30th



Repeating pattern crazy in Acorn class!

Willow class making picture frames from natural resources























